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Curious        kind        connected

 Curious, Kind, and Connected -
Weekly update

It’s been another happy and busy
week here at Treloweth, filled with
meaningful learning and memorable
experiences that continue to reflect
our core values of being curious, kind,
and connected.

On Monday, our EYFS children had a
fantastic day out at Paradise Park.
They were full of curiosity as they
explored and learned about the
animals- and just as importantly,
they showed incredible kindness and
respect to one another and to the
wider community. We were proud to
hear compliments from members of
the public about their wonderful
behaviour and manners.
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 27th June 2025

Aspirations Day -
Wednesday 9
July

th

Y6 performances
- Thursday 10
July (9.30am,
2pm, 5pm)

th

Last day of term
- Friday 18  July
(Finish at normal
time). 

th
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Well done to our Diamonds
of the Week!

Today, it was Year 2’s turn for an adventure, as they visited
Godolphin House. The children represented the school
beautifully, embracing the opportunity to take their

learning beyond the classroom and showing how
connected they are to the world around them.

Next week marks the beginning of our transition sessions,
where all children will spend time with their new teaching
teams in preparation for the next academic year. It’s an

exciting step forward and a valuable opportunity for
everyone to begin building strong and supportive

relationships.

We’ve also loved welcoming our new EYFS children and
their families this week. From tasting school lunches

together to exploring their new classrooms, it’s been a
warm and welcoming start- and we’re looking forward to

one more settling-in session.

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. We’re
proud of how our children continue to grow, explore, and

connect in all they do.

Warm wishes
Mrs French

THE CHOUGH
T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R



THE CHOUGH
T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school

does not necessarily endorse these services.

THE CHOUGH
T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R

House points this week
including sports day:



T a l k i n g  a s s e m b l y  q u e s t i o n :

This week's winning team: geevor!

class Attendance winners
this week are:

6I & 4k

If you had a magic wand, what's the one
thing you would change in the world?
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House Point Results
6/6
322
304
322
327

13/6
404
362
326
377

20/6
340
418
261
279

27/6
303
309
362
356
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Reception had a wonderful time
at Paradise park learning about

our native animals and birds
including the red-billed Chough,
the bird on our school badge.

In Year 3, we’ve been learning
about north and south poles in

magnets. We used bar magnets
to see when poles attract and

which repel.

Year 2

This week, the Year 1 children have been
practising their arithmetic skills in pairs, using

counters to help them solve problems and
build confidence with numbers! Great work,

Year 1!

Year 3
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Year 1

Rainbows and Sunbeams



This week, Year 4 have been combining their
creativity in both writing and art. After writing

their own poems inspired by rivers, the children
used watercolours to paint beautiful river

scenes. They then layered their poems over the
top of their artwork to create stunning,

expressive pieces that showcase both their
poetic and artistic talents. Well done, Year 4!

Year 4

Year 6
This week Year 6 have been continuing to

rehearse their performance, with a technical
rehearsal and sessions where the cast

focussed on songs and dances. They also
found time to create art out of recycled items

and plan which ingredients to bring in to
make pizzas that are sustainable! Today the
pizzas were created and baked ready to go
into personalised " pizza envelopes". Great

team work Year 6!

Year 5
This week Year 5
started work on

creating a school
vegetable patch - using
cardboard and water
to start the process of
turning turf into soil.


